
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

7. NORTH BURWOOD PARK PLAYGROUND UPGRADE 
 
 The Consultation Leader (Greenspace) requested the Board to approve the concept plan for the North 

New Brighton Park Playground Upgrade, and also to grant approval for staff to proceed with the 
detailed design and construction of the playground upgrade.  The Board was advised that the 
equipment, including the space ball, used in the playground has been audited for safety and met the 
standards required. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the North Burwood Park playground upgrade in principle, but, the plan 

not be implemented until the issues concerning the accessways to the park has been resolved to the 
satisfaction of the Board. 

 
 


